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23 July 2009 D0446-01 

re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 12 of the Waste Water Discharge 
[Authorisation) Regulations 2007 

Dear Mr Johnstown, 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste water discharge licence in 
respect of Agglomeration named Scotshouse. I am directed to advise you of a failure of 
compliance with Regulation 9 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 
Regulations 2007. In particular, the site notice was not present when the site was 
inspected on the 16'h July 2009. Regulation 11 states that the site notice should be 
'securely erected or fixed in a conspicuous position adjacent to a public road at the 
point nearest to the waste water treatment plant so as to be easily visible and legible by 
persons using the road'. 

The Agency therefore requires you, in accordance with Regulation 12 of the 
regulations, to 

Erect and maintain a further site notice in accordance with regulation 11 of the 
Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 for a period of at least 
1 month; and 
Submit a copy of the text of the site notice, a dated photo and an appropriately 
scaled drawing (no larger than A3) showing its location at the waste water 
treatment plant. The notice should be accessible and visible from a public 
roadway. 

Please supply the information in the form of one original plus one copy within 4 weeks 
of the date of this notice. In addition please submit one copy of the requested 
information in electronic searchable PDF format on a CD-ROM to the Agency. Please 
note that all map drawings should not exceed A3 in size. 

Please direct all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle 
Estate, County Wexford quoting register number D0490-0 1. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Senior Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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